‘ 20th January, 1949.
Your Ref:M,391/49.

Dear 813?3

- I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 13th instant, respecting the formal
investigation into the loss of the trawler ™IILDEVHALL",
the contents of which have been noteds

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classi ficatlon Commi ttee

%ﬁ‘ﬁinhﬁy of Transport,

Marine Safety Division,

Berkeley Square House,
London, Wels
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